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This housing crisis is nasty. This proposed bill does 0 to help that. Oregon seems to
think throwing money downward (as you see it) will help. No it won’t. Displacement
assistance of 90 day notice and 1 months rent is helpful to those displaced. It gives a
tenant 3 months time and some money to help them find new housing. We all have
to take on unwanted challenges from time to time. Landlords are people who are
trying to make the right choices. If a tenant has to move and needs financial help,
perhaps Oregon can design a way for tenants to obtain that help. Why should a
tenants financial strife be “solved” on the backs of landlords? We’re oregon residents
too.....and we’re not rich, sorry to say.



